
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Date:   July 4, 2024  
Subject:  Notice of Maintenance Project at Aqua Park of Amari Pattaya in August 2024 
   
Dear Valued Partners, 
 

We hope this letter finds you well. We are writing to inform you about an upcoming maintenance project at Amari 
Pattaya that may affect our operations and services from August 13 – 20, 2024.  
 

 
 

Slider Zone (Close for maintenance) 
                 
These maintenance projects aim to enhance our facilities' overall quality and safety, ensuring a more enjoyable 
experience for our guests and partners. During the specified closure dates, access to the slider zone will be 
restricted to facilitate the maintenance work. 
 

The remaining areas will operate as usual; we apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate 
your understanding and cooperation.  
 

             
 

Adult Zone (Open)                                        Aqua Play (Open)                                         Playground (Open) 
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding these maintenance projects or require assistance with 
alternative arrangements, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 

Thank you for your continued partnership and support of Amari Pattaya. We look forward to welcoming you and 
your guests after these necessary maintenance efforts are completed.   
 
 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Usa Boonchalakulkosol 
Director, Sales & Marketing


